
 

 NEWS      NEWS        NEWS         NEWS      NEWS     

Happy New Year! I hope you have had a great Christmas; thank you for all the kind gifts and treats 

you sent in for the staff. They are much appreciated.  

We are back to work with a bang with a really busy term ahead. Our enrolment week for any new 

Primary 1’s is week beginning Monday 14th January. 

Please take time to read this newsletter and find out more.  

 

ROOKIE ROCKSTARS 

I hope you enjoyed spectating as much as Wiston PS enjoyed performing as Rookie Rockstars. 

Thank you for all the effort made in getting the children glammed up. We are now looking more 

closely in class at some of the topics raised as part of this focus. 

 

LEARNING ADVENTURES 

The children will be bringing home their Learning Adventures this week to share with you their 

hard work from last term.  Our feedback from the children has been very positive; they all came 

back after the last time, very happy to have discussed their targets with you. Thank you for your 

support 

 

PARENT COUNCIL 

Our next meeting will be on Tues 19th Feb in the school at 6.30pm. All welcome. 

 

BENCHBALL/NETBALL   

Primary 4-7 will be attending the Biggar Learning Community’s Benchball/Netball Festival on 

Wednesday 30th January at Biggar High. 

 

TOPICS 

Primary 1-4 are doing Rainforrests and as part of their Scottish history topic, Primary 5-7 will be 

heading to Bannockburn 

 

OPEN MORNING 

Please come along and get a taste of what happens in our Maths Lessons at an open morning on 

Thursday, 31st January from 10.45-12. 

 

READING CHALLENGE 

We are delighted to welcome the poet, Joshua Seigal, on Monday 21st January as part of the First 

Minister’s Reading Challenge. Thank you to Mrs Holme for organsising this. Check out his website 

www.joshuaseigal.co.uk 

 

PARENT PAY 

Thank you to all parents for working with us to set up Parent Pay. We appreciate your effort in 

what has been (in some cases) a bit of a hassle! 

 

Kingswood P5/6 

 

Please note the next payment of £59.50 is required by 31st January, if this could be paid through 

ParentPay. 

 

 

 

http://www.joshuaseigal.co.uk/


 

SNOW DAYS         

In the event of severe weather conditions please consider:   

 Are your mobile numbers/ emergency contact details up to date in case we need to 

contact you if we are closing the school? If there have been any changes please let us 

know asap 

 We will do our best to keep you updated about school openings and bus pick ups, but this 

may not always be possible. Please check your mobile for updates of school openings after 

severe overnight weather or check South Lanarkshire Council website. 

 It is essential your child knows where to go if the school has to close. 

 

*****Please find attached a list of suggested activities for your child to work on if the school 

has to close or if your child is unable to come to school. This information will also be on our 

school website.***** 

 

RAG BAG 

Thank you for your continued support for our Rag Bag bin. 

 

WEBSITE 

Keep checking our website www. libberton-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk   for school updates and photos. 

Mrs Simpson has downloaded some Christmas ones. 

Microsoft Office is available to download free on to your home computer via your child’s glow 

page. Please contact Mrs McGregor if you need any advice about this. 

 

SCHOOL HANDBOOK 

Our 2019 updated School Handbook is available on the school website. 

 

 

 

DIARY 

Mon 14th - Fri 18th Enrolment Week for 2019 Primary 1s 

Mon 14th Jan P5-7 Vist Bannockburn Experience 

Fri 18th Jan  Primary 6 Enterprise at Biggar High 

Mon 21st Jan Joshua Seigal visit 

Wed 30th Jan   P4-7 Netball Benchball at Biggar High 

Thurs 31st Jan Open Morning- Maths 

Mon 11th Tues 12th Feb Holiday 

Wed 13th Feb Inservice Day. Children do not attend 


